
TELECOM REGULATORY AUTHORITY OF INDIA 

(I&FN Division) 

***** 

 

F. No. 409-8/2010-I&FN                            Dated: 01.02.2011 

 

 

Subject: Extension of date for submission of EOI for consultancy services on ‘Migration 

to Next Generation Network (NGN)’. 

 

 

Telecom Regulatory Authority of India (TRAI) had released invitation for Expression of 

Interest (EOI) on 05.12.2010 for consultancy services on “Migration to Next Generation 

Network (NGN)” from eligible consultants/consultancy agencies. The last date for submission of 

EOI which was 01.02.2011. 

 

2.  On request of some of the consultant/consultancy agency, the last date for submission of 

EOI has been extended to 11.02.2011. 

 

 


